
From: webmaster@assembly.ab.ca
To: ResourceStewardship Committee
Subject: Lobbyists Act - RESPONSE October 2, 2016 12:48 PM
Date: Sunday, October 2, 2016 12:48:32 PM

PART A: Submitter Contact Information

First Name: Rob
Last Name: MacDougall
E-mail: 
Phone: 
City/Town: Calgary
Registered? No

PART B:

===========================
1. Are you currently or have you previously been a registered lobbyist in Alberta?
===========================

No

===========================
2. In which jurisdiction(s) elsewhere in Canada, if any, are you currently (or were previously) a registered lobbyist?
===========================

===========================
3. Feedback
===========================

Lobbyists should not be allowed, especially if they are affiliated with paid organiztions like Greenpeace, or
Pembina.

PART C: HOW DID YOU HEAR ABOUT THIS REVIEW?

 [  ] Newspaper (Print)
 [  ] Newspaper (Online)
 [x] Facebook
 [  ] Twitter
 [  ] Other
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